

## Facilities Planning and Construction

Re: 768-Fiscal 2022 Semi-Annual HUB Report Supplemental Letter

Texas Tech University System (768) presents this supplemental letter to the annual Historically Underutilized Business (HUB) report. This letter serves to recognize the University's additional efforts to increase HUB participation in the University's purchases and contracts. Texas Tech University System is committed to expanding our HUB participation through outreach efforts as briefly summarized below:

- Participated in the HUB Mentor/Protégé webinar featuring presentations from Taurus Technologies, Inc. and Tek Gration, LLC, sponsored by Angelo State University, Texas Department of Licensing & Regulation, and Texas Workforce Commission through the HUB Mentor/Protégé Program.
- Participated in the HDWG meeting. Guest speakers were Maya Ingram, Statewide HUB and Theresa Williamson, DIR who provided information on preparing for the Senator West Spot Bid Fare / DFWMSDC Access Forum schedule for May 2-3, 2022.
- Continue to participate in State and local monthly meetings to discuss updates to purchasing, HUB, and contracting.
- Attended planning meeting for TTUS' booth at the 2022 Texas Tech University's Small Business Expo on May 3, 2022, to promote and solicit for new potential HUB vendors.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 806-742-2116 or by email at sayer.senter@ttu.edu.

Sincerely,

Billy Breedlove

Vice Chancellor

Texas Tech University System Historically Underutilized Business Coordinator



## Facilities Planning and Construction